
2nd Vice Child Welfare - September 2023 Bulletin 

It’s September and that means it’s time for the Department Annual Tour of 

Penrickton Center for Blind Children.  This year it will be held on Thursday September 

14, 2023 @ 1pm at 26530 Eureka Rd Taylor, Mi 48180. 

We will have a light lunch before the tour so no need to stop for lunch before 

you arrive.  If your planning on attending PLEASE RSVP me ASAP. 

Go on the Service Programs and check out the Want Lists for Penrickton, 

 under Child Welfare. 

  

The Child Welfare office has an amazing program called Worchid. 

It’s a program that promotes and ensures that children of deceased veterans 

 are NOT FORGOTTEN.  Children under the age of 18 are all included. 

You can check with your local Veterans Council, Veterans Affairs Office or 

 funeral homes for the names of deceased veterans. 

After contact is made with the parent, let them know what you plan on doing. 

Please Do Not Force your involvement if the family is not interested. 

With go ahead it would be nice to send birthday cards and maybe a little gift. 

Also give them passes to different events in the area and don’t forget back to school 

Items are always appreciated. 

And as always don’t forget to list this on your reports for Child Welfare. 

 Hoping to see you at Penrickton. 

  

Bonnie Rojeski 

586-212-7495 

Bonnie0593@aol.com 

  

 

 


